
CONSERVATION AND INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT

Town Hall                 174 Main Street              Deep River, Connecticut 06417

LIST OF MOTIONS

A regular meeting of the Deep River Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held on Thursday, October
12, 2017 at the Deep River Town Hall was called to order at 7:39 p.m.  Members present: George Atwood, Susan
Board, John Dube, Ron Larsen, Tanner Steeves, Alternate Michael Tomlinson, and Alternate/WEO Mark
Reyher. Absent: Carol Libby and Alan Miezejeski.  Also present:  Nancy Howard (recording secretary), Brogan
May, Mike Harkin, Attorney Tom Crosby (on behalf of BMC Land Development), Mike Milano, David Ledger,
and Tom Knox.  Chairman Steeves seated Alternate Tomlinson for an absent member.

• Approval of Minutes:  A motion was made by Susan Board and seconded by George Atwood to approve
minutes of regular meeting of September 14, 2017 as printed. (6-0) Voted Unanimously.  A motion was
made by George Atwood and seconded by John Dube to approve the minutes of the site walk of October
1, 2017 as printed. (6-0) Voted Unanimously. 

• A motion was made by Susan Board and seconded by John Dube to schedule a public hearing on
Application by BMC Land Development, LLC for a 12 lot subdivision at 67 Hoopole Hill Road on
November 2, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Deep River Town Hall auditorium or first floor meeting room.  (6-
0) Voted Unanimously. 

• A motion was made by John Dube and seconded by Mike Tomlinson to pay the bill as submitted. (6-0)
(Larsen opposed) Approved. 

• A motion was made by Ron Larsen and seconded by Mike Tomlinson to set a goal to make a decision in
six months if the Commission will be splitting out to form a separate Conservation Commission. (5-0)
Voted Unanimously. 

• A motion was made by George Atwood and seconded by John Dube to adjourn at 9:00 p.m.  (5-0) Voted
Unanimously. 

Respectfully submitted
Nancy Howard 
Recording Secretary 


